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Update on Drilling Operations - Canning Superbasin 
 

 

Buru Energy Limited (“Buru” or “Company”) provides the following update on its Canning Superbasin 

drilling program.  

The recent incident on the Ungani North-1 well has resulted in Buru’s termination of the contract with 

Century Rig#7, and it is now planned to complete the drilling of Ungani North-1, and to drill the 

Cyrene-1 well with Ensign Rig#32.  The future well order is subject to final agreement with the various 

joint ventures, weather conditions, and all approvals required.  An update on the expected timing of 

the wells and the drilling order will be provided in due course. 

 

Further information on the Company is available at: www.buruenergy.com 

For inquiries please contact: 

 
Eric Streitberg  Executive Director 
Telephone  +61 8 9215 1800 
Freecall   1800 337 330 
Email   ericstreitberg@buruenergy.com 
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